
 

October 30, 2017 
 

RFP #2018-078 
 

NEW HAMPSHIRE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

 
The New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission (PUC or Commission) requests proposals 

from qualified third party firms or individuals to propose a solution for the PUC Safety Database. 
 

Proposals in response to RFP 2018-078 were due on October 27, 2017 by 4:30 pm. 
Two proposals were received. 


